
PRESS RELEASE 
 

HELP the San Jacinto County Appraisal District HELP give you some 
relief on your 2018 property taxes from Hurricane Harvey damages!! 

 
 
 

The Texas Property Tax Code allows local governmental entities to authorize 
Appraisal Districts to reappraise property inside a declared disaster area. 

 
A reappraisal of property affected by the recent flooding will be conducted if 

requested by the local taxing entities. 
 

A major portion of this process involves assistance by the property owners. 
Please submit evidence to expedite the potential future reappraisal.  

 
Evidence must be brought in to San Jacinto County Appraisal District and can 

include any of the following: Photos of Damage, Insurance Estimates, Contractor 
Estimates, Receipts for Repairs, FEMA Documents or any related repair costs due 

to disaster damage. 
 

Please complete a Hurricane Harvey Damage Survey and attach it to the evidence 
being provided to San Jacinto County Appraisal District.  A copy of the Survey 

can be obtained through our website, www.sjcad.org or in our office at 
 

99 Slade Street, Coldspring, Texas 77331. 
 
 

 

http://www.sjcad.org/

